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Notice of Hearings 

Proposed 2018 Equalized Valuation  
 

 

 

  

Pursuant to M.G.L. c. 58, § 10A, a Formal Public Hearing on the proposed 2018 

Equalized Valuations will be held by the Department of Revenue’s Bureau of Local 

Assessment in Boston, Massachusetts at the Saltonstall Building, 100 Cambridge Street, 6
th

 

floor conference room, on Wednesday, June 6
th

, 2018 at 10:00 a.m.   

 

Additionally, Informal Hearings will also be held for the convenience of communities 

that wish to question their proposed EQVs.  These hearings will be held from June 4
th

 

through June 8
th

, 2018.  Bureau of Local Assessment representatives will meet personally 

with Boards of Assessors in Boston or conduct telephone conference calls to address concerns 

and discuss documentation submitted by assessors that support different values.  If you would 

like to schedule an appointment, please contact James Paquette at (508) 792-7300 @ Ext. 

22314. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


